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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The South Carolina Board of Education requires participation in the End-of-Course Examination Program 

(EOCEP) for students enrolled in gateway courses which are awarded credit in English 2, Algebra 1, 

Biology 1, and United States History and the Constitution. This year, the EOCEP examination score 

counts 10 percent in the calculation of the student’s final grade.  

Test Date 

Algebra 1 May 26 

 

Note: Testing dates may differ for students with IEPs, 504 Plans, and/or ILAPs who require paper testing 

and/or who require scheduling accommodations. Your child’s teacher will contact you to share specific 

testing dates. 

The test will be administered online, so students should bring their charged, school-issued device on 

each test day.  

Students will follow all current safety precautions (e.g., wearing a mask). Students are not permitted to 

possess electronic devices during the test.  This includes smartphones, earbuds, smart watches, and the 

like.  Any electronic devices that are brought to school may be collected by the teacher before testing. 

Students can access Online Testing Video Tutorials and Online Tools Training (OTT) modules to become 

familiar with the online testing system. Although the OTT looks like a real test, there is no score, there is 

no time limit, and students may use it as many times as they want. The video tutorials and OTT are 

accessible on the DRC INSIGHT Homepage at https://wbte.drcedirect.com/SC/portals/sc/ (use the 

Google Chrome browser on a Chromebook or Windows device) - click on the DRC INSIGHT Online 

Assessment Tutorial and the EOCEP Online Tools Training icons on the lower part of the screen. 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to call Mr. Cooke at 864-355-2111. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Adrienne Davenport 

https://wbte.drcedirect.com/SC/portals/sc/

